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Annual Meeting News

At the Annual Meeting held on April 7th, homeowners voted to fill board positions for two
officers whose terms were ending.  Olga Butler was the only person nominated and she was
reelected for a three year term.  This leaves one open position.  If you are interested in being

on the Willowood Board of Directors, please contact a board member using the email addresses on our
website, http://www.willowood.org.  Current board members and their positions are:

President: Javier Armendariz
Vice President: Olga Butler
Treasurer: Laurie Ramey
Secretary: Scott Habicht

Yard Sale
The Community Yard Sale will be held on June 6, 2015 from 8 am to noon.

Tips and Reminders

Please be courteous to your neighbors by cleaning up after your dog(s).  If you don’t want it in
your yard, your neighbors don’t want it in their yards and we don’t want it in our common areas. 
We have 3 pet stations that we maintain for your convenience.

Any change(s) to the exterior of your house must be approved by the Architectural committee prior to
starting work on the change.

As the weather warms up, more children are playing outside, so please be especially mindful and obey
the posted speed limits while driving through our neighborhood.

If the exterior of your house needs maintenance, consider doing it soon as inspections will be done in
June.

Check us out on Facebook at “elkridgewillowood”.



Upcoming Dates

Willowood Neighborhood Association Inc.
c/o Residential Realty Group Inc.
3600 Crondall Lane, Suite 103
Owings Mills, MD 21117

6 June, 2015 8 am - 12 pm Community Yard Sale

13 June, 2015 8 am - 12 pm Rain Date for Yard Sale

June 2015 Community Inspections


